
9/21/22, 1:21 PM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Coordination letter for RED DENR-MIMAROPA

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1744548223408756060%7Cmsg-f%3A1744548223408… 1/1

DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Coordination letter for RED DENR-MIMAROPA

1 message

POD NamriaHB <podnamria@gmail.com> Wed, Sep 21, 2022 at 11:27 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Sir/Ma'am:

 

Good Day!

This is in line with National Mapping and Resource Information Authority (NAMRIA) mandates to provide
the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) and other relevant government
agencies with mapmaking services to support conservation, management, development of the country's
environment and natural resources, among others. Relative to this, we are sending our Coordination
Letter together with our Travel Order as an attached file to this email for your reference.

Hoping for your positive response with this matter. For concerns and clarifications please get in touch
with the contact person stated on the letter.

Please acknowledge upon receipt of this email. Thank you in advance and more power.

 

Respectfully yours,

 

ENGR. JAN BRYAN O. NAVARRO
Engineer III
Team Leader – Field Survey Team
Physical Oceanography Division
NAMRIA
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